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Technical Visit to MTR West Island Line Contract No. 705 

Kennedy Town Station and Overrun Tunnel 
(16 April 2011, Saturday) 

 

The Institute has organized a technical visit to MTR West Island Line (WIL) in the morning 

of 16 April 2011 (Saturday). The event is kindly supported by the Gammon Construction 

Limited. 

WIL is an extension of the MTR Island Line, as well as a community railway that runs below 

densely populated areas of the Western District. Construction of WIL commenced in July 2009 

and is expected to complete in 2014. During the visit, engineers from the Gammon 

Construction Limited will provide an update on the current construction status and share their 

experiences in noise mitigation measures that are being implemented during the construction 

stage of the project.  

The visit is free-of-charge for members of the Hong Kong Institute of Acoustics. The total 

number of participants is limited to 20 for this event. Registration is accepted on a 

first-come-first-served basis and priority will be given to members of the Institute.  

If interested, please complete your online registration by 8 April 2011 (Friday). Confirmation 

and event details will be issued to the accepted participants.  

 
Online registration link - www.hkioa.org/HKIOA-Event/HKIOA_705Visit.html 

Itinerary for the visit 

Time Programme 

09:15 Registration (WIL Site Office, Sai See Street, Kennedy Town) 

09:30 – 10:15 Introduction on the noise management and mitigation measures 

10:20 – 10:50 Visiting construction site 

10:50 – 11:00 Q&A 

11:00 Event ends and dismissal at WIL Site Office 

 
Contact Person:   M. K. Cheung 
Email:    mingkai.cheung@gammonconstruction.com 
 
 

 


